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Representative Krusick:

This version is identical to the previous version, except for the following:

1.  Instead of referring to a “copayment,” this version refers to an insurance policy that
requires a consumer to pay a portion of the price of a drug.  The term “portion” is broad
enough to include a portion that is either a specific amount or percentage.

2.  This version makes the change recommended by DATCP regarding the federal list.
Note, however, that the FDA, not the federal Department of Health and Human
Services, publishes the list.
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